
Please pray: 

• For Diane as she begins to prepare to 

return to Zambia and especially that the 

medication she requires will be easy to 

access.  

• Pray for the teachers in Zambia as they 

continue the work with the young 

children in their care. 

• Pray for the CCAP Synod of Zambia as 

they have their General Administration 

Committee meeting in August and for Rev 

S Kabaghe the General Secretary as he 

guides the process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love 

endures for ever’  

Psalm 107:1 

 

The last year has been quite a journey and I am 

so very thankful to the Lord.  I have just been 

given medical clearance to return to Zambia, and 

hope to do so at the end of August, 2023.  While 

I am very excited, I am also a bit apprehensive too 

after being so ill!  I am so very grateful for all the 

prayers and support over the last year from all of 

you! 

The last few months have been good, meeting 

family and friends and having time to enjoy the 

good weather we have been having. 

In Zambia, teachers continue to do their work 

faithfully and joyfully as they engage with the 

children in the Early Childhood centres each day!  

I am so looking forward to spending time with 

them when I get back, and thinking about how we 

move forward with the Synod Early childhood 

programme! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The General Administration Committee meeting 

(GAC) will be held in Lumezi in August, 2023.  I will 

write a report to the GAC regarding Early 

Childhood Development in the Synod. 

Thank you for your continued support.  Keep 

updated with my life and work by checking my 

blog…www.dianecusick.blogspot.com 
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